
 

 

  

 
 

 
 
March 7, 2025 
 

Re: Dr. Patrick J. Regan, D.O.    
 
To Whom it May Concern:  
 

I write to recommend Dr. Regan as an expert in matters involving medical licensing, 
credentialing, discipline, and related issues.  

I have practiced law for almost forty years. I have used many experts on many different 
topics. I recently had a case involving medical licensing, discipline, and related issues. Dr. Regan 
helped me to understand the various issues and the significance of certain developments with 
respect to my client and his case. Dr. Regan also formulated and shared opinions regarding the 
case which I used to successfully resolve the case on favorable terms.  

In short, Dr. Regan was excellent to work with, responsive, knowledgeable, and 
informed. His expert opinions aided me in representing my client. I will not hesitate to use him 
again in any case involving such issues.  

Sincerely,  

 

Robert K. Baldwin 


